December 21, 2011

Re: Development System Migration Revised Date; User Action Required

Dear webOASIS Customer,

OATI previously announced the date for the Development webOASIS Servers move to the OATI Campus Data Center as January 24, 2012. Due to scheduling conflicts with a large customer meeting, this date has been revised and the move is now scheduled to occur on January 31, 2012. The system will be unavailable that day from 3:00 PM to 7:00 PM CST. Once moved, the Development Server hardware will reside in and be supported by the OATI Campus's robust infrastructure.

A new IP address and URL will be assigned as part of the transition. The new IP and URL are listed below. You must begin accessing the system through the new IP and URL immediately after it is moved. Go to this site to test your general access to the new OATI Campus Data Center: <a href="test.mps.oati.com">test.mps.oati.com</a>. If you can access this site, your network allows basic connectivity to the OATI Data Center.

Current URL	Current IP	New URL	New IP
https://demo.oatioasis.com	216.234.91.20	https://demo.oasis.oati.com	174.141.253.81

OATI sincerely apologizes for any inconveniences this may cause and thanks you for your support and cooperation in these activities. Please contact OATI Support via email (<u>support@oati.net</u>) or phone (763-201-2020) if you cannot access this site or if you have any other support related questions. If you have any relocation questions, please direct them to MOVE@OATI.NET.

Sincerely,

OATI webOASIS Team